
Dorchester. New Brunswick* 
Nov,10th 1922.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Colonization Association,and the character of the colonization 
and immigBation work that they propose to do. I have made

You no doubt have heard of the Western Canada

an application for the position of Inspector of pities and have 
a very nice letter from tAe General Manager,who says that such 
an officer will soon have to be appointed.

You are familiar witlÿthe condition which existed in the Land 
Registry Offices of British Columbia at the time I was appointed Inspector of Legal OfficeU^nd with the great improvement that 
was manifest within a shor^ time thereafter.You will recall too 
that the Torrens Title was made compulsory and the whole 
system generally over-hauled.
Would you be good enough to write a letter on me beBalf to 

Howard Everett. 303 Bank of Hamilton Building Winnipeg,the Gen/ 
eral Manager of the above Association.giving me such recommends* 
ion as you condider is justified.

I joined the C. E. F. in Ottawa but was retained in the Seper» 
ation and Assigned Pay Branch which was grjjatlvln arrears. In 
1918 I was transferred to the Judge Advocafeê^,Branch as Assist» ant and remained there until demobilized in 19^1

I feel sure that you will not mind giving me your support inŸ^ic matter.
Yours faithful'

( H.C.Hanington.
Personal


